From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 16 November 2014 12:03
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:03 PM on 16 Nov 2014 from Ms Gillian Geering.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Gillian Geering

	Email:
	 

	Address:
	Thatch Cottage The Green, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5LE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	This is the fourth major development plan submitted for Hook Norton over the past year or so. So far, Hook Norton approved the development at Stanton Engineering's brownfield site and the Secretary of State ruled in favour of Taylor-Wimpey's development on a greenfield site in Bourne Lane: these two developments represent 107 houses. Gladman have applied for planning to build 55 houses on a greenfield site next to the school. All of these applications make sweeping statements about a 6 per cent increase in population, taking no account of the cumulative total which will reach 25 per cent if this latest application for 48 houses is approved. Similarly, the statistics on pollution, traffic and schooling ignore the applications already approved, or pending. The application itself is for yet another urban development on a greenfield site, representing further demands on an already strained infrastructure, in order to provide homes for commuters as there are no jobs local to Hook Norton. Hooky is off the beaten track, approached by unlit narrow country lanes and is sometimes even cut off in winter; there is no likelihood that the new residents will be able (even if willing) to avoid travelling by car to work outside the village. The centre of the village is congested in the morning and afternoon rush, with school buses to secondary schools in Chipping Norton, Bloxham and points further afield adding to the logjams - actually any large delivery lorry causes difficulties at the narrow points. Village facilities are already working at capacity and cannot be readily expanded. This application represents yet another deterioration in the quality of life of people already living in Hook Norton


